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                         Monday 11th December 2023 

  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Pathways to Professions’ workshop - Tuesday 19th December 

 

Last week your child took part in two days of ‘Pathways to Professions’ workshops in which 

they explored the skills and attributes needed for the world of work. As part of these 

workshops, we have arranged for your child to visit the ‘Blueprint for All’ offices in Deptford. 

 

With this in mind, we are looking forward to the session we have booked with them on 

Tuesday 19th December to visit the offices as a part of a workplace visit, giving them an 

insight into what it’s like to work with a charity organisation and overall an exposure to the 

world of work. There is no cost for this trip. 

 

We will be travelling by public transport leaving school at 9am and returning after lunch. A 

school packed lunch will be provided.  

 

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform. Please make sure your child is wearing 

a suitable coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip and has brought a packed lunch. If 

you require a school lunch please let the school office know by Friday 15th November 2023 

at the latest. 

 

Please give consent on Arbor for your child to attend. 

 

 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 

 


